
Guadalupe to Santa Maria SR 166 CAPM
Santa Barbara County - Highway 166 - Post Mile 0/8.927 | Project 05-1M310 | Updated May 2025

Purpose and Need 

The purpose of this project is to preserve and extend 
the life of the existing pavement, install count stations, 
update guardrail to MASH standards, and update curb 
ramps to meet ADA compliance.  The pavement within 
the project limits is exhibiting deterioration and could 
require additional maintenance efforts if not addressed. 
The curb ramps Caltrans has identified do not meet 
ADA compliance, portions of guardrail does not meet 
MASH standards, and various signs are damaged or need 
replacement. Additionally, existing count station conditions 
will not provide effective traffic monitoring

Description 

The Guadalupe to Santa Maria Highway 166 CAPM is 
located in Santa Barbara County on the Highway 1/166 
junction in the community of Guadalupe to the Highway 
101 interchange in the City of Santa Maria. This project 
plans to preserve a quantity of lane miles of flexible 
Class 2 and 3 pavement using CAPM strategies, including 
shoulder backing, replace Transportation Management 
System (TMS) elements, reconstruct guardrail, replace 
signs, and upgrade facilities to Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) standards. It will also signalize Highway 1/166 
and Highway 166/Obispo Street Intersections and install 
complete streets elements along Hwy 166 from Highway 1 
to Flower Ave.

Location

In Santa Barbara County in and near Guadalupe from the 
State Route 1 junction to the State Route 101 junction.

Funding

Fund Source
SHOPP/Tax Measure 
A/Local Funding 
Contribution

Construction Capital Estimate $35,000,000

Right of Way Capital Estimate $700,000

Current Schedule

Circulate Draft Environ. Doc. March 2024

Approve Proj. Report/Environ. Doc July 2024

100% Design Completion July 2027

Begin Construction May 2028

End Construction Oct./Nov. 2030

Project Manager
Hallie Holden | hallie.holden@dot.ca.gov | (916) 995-1421

Scan this QR code to visit 
the Project Page and follow 
our socials.

mailto:hallie.holden%40dot.ca.gov?subject=
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-5/district-5-current-projects/05-1m310
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